
From: jon.meusch@nwsignal.com

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Comment from CRC Submit Comments Page

Date: Friday, May 02, 2008 8:12:44 AM

Attachments:

From: Jon Meusch 
E-Mail: jon.meusch@nwsignal.com 
Comment or Question: 
Let's do this one right. We need a new, massive connector between our two beautiful 
cities that will last for 100 years. It should service personal vehicles, freight and a 
flexible bus fleet. The existing 205 bridge should be the model for the new I-5 structure. 
Wide. Tall. Beautiful. 
 
LRT has too many limitations, including cost. Kill the train idea and lets move folks on 
buses. 
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